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McClenagan, Laura

From: Meredith Quinn <meredithq@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 8:00 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Support against a large commercial grow permit in  Kneeland CA.

Hello, 
 
This is a letter showing my concern about a project planned by Steven Luu requesting a permit for a large commercial 
grow up the hill from my property. This could not only affect me directly but all my other neighbors. As the drought 
becomes worse this is especially important to acknowledge, regulate and stop the large commercial growers.  This 
project should have a comprehensive Environmental Impact Report and reimbursement liability for adversely affecting 
property owners who will suffer this water catchment impound. It will increase traffic on Greenwood heights, smell, and 
the health effect to humans, wildlife, and the runoff of rodenticides pesticides etc. It will likely affect the loss of value of 
home owners property . My understanding is the amount of water needed to run this commercial growth is (60) 5000 
gallons water tanks this has a direct impact on all of the property owners downhill from this potential site depleting the 
aquifer we all share. I strongly oppose this permit and I hope that you will as well.  
 
Thank you, 
Meredith Quinn 
Owner of a piece of land off of Greenwood heights.  
 


